BANK OF SOUTH SUDAN (BOSS)
Office of the Governor

CHRISTMAS MESSAGE

On behalf of the Board of Directors, Management and the staff of the Bank
of South Sudan (BoSS), I take this opportunity to congratulate H. E. General
Salva Kiir Mayardit, President of the Republic, on the advent of Christmas. I
also extend my congratulations to his deputies and the great people of South
Sudan. May the Almighty God bestow upon them more wisdom to lead this
great nation to prosperity.

Christmas is a season of spiritual reflection on the important foundation of
the Christian faith. It is a time to celebrate GOD’s love for the world through
the birth of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ with the people of all faiths and
cultures.

The birth of Jesus is the most powerful sign and message of hope in a world
that is darkened by the shadows of fear and uncertainty.

This year 2022 still, remains a challenging year for the government and the
people of this nation as a whole. In the beginning of the year, just as we
thought we have gotten rid of COVID-19, other disasters emerged such as
communal conflicts among our people, and severe floods as a result of
climate change. All these affected the delivery of services and economic
development of this great nation.

We extend our special festive greetings to all South Sudanese, and sincerely
hope that your celebrations during this Christmas will be peaceful, joyous
and merry.

One American writer, Helen Stainer Rice once said and I quote “Peace on
earth will come to stay, when we life Christmas every day,”

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR 2022 and
GOD BLESS SOUTH SUDAN



